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Fudakowski

I have seen the plans for this development. Although the internal arrangements appear to be

within the planning regulations, they make no use of the original features of the buildings. Externally it is not 

clear as to how the shop front window will be treated let alone the shop floor double door element which is 

consistent with the neighbours. As a resident on the street who was annoyed by the builders used for the strip 

out. They acted with rudeness and did not abide by quiet periods, so the whole neighbourhood is wary of what 

will happen next.

This street is a community of people who have great regard for the historic importance of this set of houses, 

and want to preserve it as a street with predominantly resident owners. Above all we want to make sure that 

this house is not being developed for short term lets, which have caused trouble for the peaceful residents.

Page 7 of 16


